

Police Department

Edward A. Flynn Chief of Police

November 24, 2008

Director Matt Kenny, Event Services Milwaukee Brewers Baseball Club One Brewers Way Milwaukee, WI 53214

Dear Mr. Kenny:

The Milwaukee Police Department is in receipt of your October 28, 2008 correspondence, in which you express the Milwaukee Brewers Baseball Club's desire to exercise the 2009 extension option to our mutual Law Enforcement and Security Services Grant Agreement.

With this correspondence and as required by Section 4 of the Law Enforcement and Security Services Grant Agreement, I express the Milwaukee Police Department's desire to exercise the 2009 extension option also. However, this extension would be contingent upon our mutual consent to modify the 2009 option rate cap listed under Section 5(b); Police Officers to \$45.97. As you are aware through discussions with my staff, the rate contained in the original agreement has proven deficient.

If you approve of the modification to Section 5(b) as explained above, please sign and date in the space provided below and return a copy to my office.

Sincerely,

EDWARD A. FLYNI CHIEF OF POLICE

Acceptance of modification to Section 9(b) of the Law Enforcement and Security Services Agreement as outlined above.

Signature of Milwaukee Brewers Baseball Club official